






Capitol Clean Cities of Connecticut, Inc. 

Pride Travel Center
We continue having conversations with Toyota North America and Air Liquide to move forward plans for a second 

hydrogen station to provide resiliency so we can get the Hydrogen Station at Pride open. 

Stakeholder Shout Out
U.S. Secretary of Energy, Jenifer Granholm, visited Control Module-EVSE LLC because they build their products here in Enfield , CT.

Connecticut Conference of Municipalities Conference (CCM) Participation

CT Clean Cities Collaborative participated as a vendor in the CCM Conference to provide education, outreach 

and handout materials on the Clean Cities Program and CHEAPR incentives.  

New Stakeholder Announcement: Apple Green
We’re working with Apple Green who is one  of the largest service plaza operators in Europe and the U.S with 

operations in 18 states and 121 locations.  They will offer universal access fast charging at their stations.  They 

are focusing on building stations off Interstate Highways in CT and currently have active development in CT.  

More information to follow.  

VW Settlement Award
We’re proud to announce that DATTCO was successful in obtaining $1,060,479.00 in VW Settlement funding for 4 

electric school buses for the City of New Britain.  In addition to this we were contacted by the City of New Britain 

asking for assistance as the City wants to adapt electric vehicles and charging stations for employees and the 

community.  





2021 Highlights

• Paul Wessel was appointed to CHEAPR Board and is looking 

forward to representing Connecticut’s Clean Cities 

Collective

• Discussions with ACES on Electric School Bus transition and 

regional network of DC Fast Charging Stations  

• Working with Yale’s fleet team on webinar targeting 

institutions of higher education to transition to cleaner, 

alternative fuels for fleets. 








